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Headteacher’s notes…   
It may have been a shorter week but as ever there has still been a lot achieved. It is always good to be able to 
be involved in the village and children from Year 4 have been singing at the Brampton Befrienders this 
morning. We have also continued to welcome new children and families to the school and a letter about how 
classes will be organised from September has been sent home today. 
 
Next week Class assemblies start again with Middle Elm. Parents are welcome to join us at 9.15am in the KS1 
Hall on Wednesday 15th May. 
 
On Monday Year 6 will be starting their SATs tests and information about these has been sent home and made 
available on the website. They will take place each morning and will always be finished by lunchtime. If your 
child is unwell on the morning of a test please let us know as soon as possible. They have all been working 
really hard and we wish them all the very best. 
 
Walk to School 
Don’t forget Walk to School Week is fast approaching and takes place from 20th – 24th 
May this year.  
 
Cycling  
Can we remind you that children should be wearing a helmet for their own safety when cycling, even when 
out and about after school. 
 
School Lunches 
An updated menu has been put on the school website. 
We have a number of children in school with nut allergies.  Please could you avoid 
sending nuts into school as a snack in their packed lunches, including spreads such as 
Nutella.  Thank you. 
 
Vacancies 
We have vacancies for 2 Midday Supervisors. For further details please contact the school office or download 
the information from the school website (Vacancies tab). 
 
Change for Life 
The last session is planned for Thursday 16th May. 
 
Brampton Kids Club Half Term Holiday Club 
Brampton Kids Club will be open in the school holidays between Tuesday 28th – Friday 31st May 2019, and 
Monday 3rd June (school closed for Professional Day), 8am until 6pm.  To book your child’s place, please take 
a booking form from the rack outside the school office or download it from the school website. 
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PTA News 
Hi all,  
It’s our PTA bingo night next Friday 17th May, flyers to buy tickets have been put into the children’s book 
bags today. It’s £3 per person, price includes a book of five games and a dabber! Tuck will also be available to 
purchase, all children need an adult with them. Please come along and support the school.  
Thanks  
PTA team  
 
 
 
What’s On Next Week: 
Monday 13th May   KS2 SATs week 
    Primary Sports Stars Years 1,2,3,4 Football Club 
Tuesday 14th May    Amy’s Acro 
    Tri Golf tournament 
Wednesday 15th May  Middle Elm Assembly 9.15am 
    Primary Sports Stars Years 1,2,3,4 Multiskills Club 
Thursday 16th May  Choir 
    Change for Life – Last session 
    Primary Sports Stars Years 3,4,5,6 Dodgeball Club    
Friday 17th May  Orchestra 
    Special Menu 

PTA Bingo 
    Drama Club   
 
 


